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What a busy and rainy week!  
Tomorrow is the 100th day of Kindergarten. Yeah!! Everyone is so 

excited. We have been anticipating this day since day 1. Thank you for 

your help in collecting 100 items with your child.  
 

             Happy 100’s Day! 
 

Our guest reader this week was Mrs. Conti. She read, On Market 
Street, by Arnold and Anita Lobel. The class loved the Alphabet 

pictures and enjoyed Mrs. Conti’s reading.  
 

In language arts we introduced the “et” family and generated a list 

of “et” words on the board. Then we followed up by reading 

books featuring the “et” family. 
 

This week in math we have been measuring objects around 

the room with cubes and Popsicle sticks. The kindergarteners 

seem to be really excited and engaged.    

 We finally cleaned out our reading bags  So every kindergartener has a 

ziplock in their backpacks full of paper books.   


